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Daily Briefing 03/20/18 @9:00 am  

 

Attendees: Bob Cirtin, Harold Bengsch, Lincoln Hough, Chris Coulter, Jeff Scott, Tina Phillips, 

Mailyn Jeffries, Cindy Stein and Megan Applegate.  

Mailyn Jeffries- HR Director  

Informed Commission that there is a proposed change to the Personnel Policy Manual in 

Chapter 11, Section 9(d) and Chapter 10, Section 4. Ms. Jeffries explained the changes and 

how it will affect the employees. After questions and discussion from the Commissioners, Bob 

Cirtin makes a motion to approve the changes to the Personnel Policy Manual.  Commissioner 

Harold Bengsch seconded the motion. . AYE: Cirtin, Bengsch, and Hough. Nay: None. Abstain: 

None. Absent: None. Ms. Jeffries updated the Commission on the PIO position, currently there 

are 5 candidates in the running, and HR is in the process of setting up interviews. 712 

employees completed the Health Assessment.  

MOU: Greene County Juvenile Division and Legal Services of Southern Missouri will be tabled 

to make sure there are no changes to the MOU.  

Tina Phillips-Budget Office  

Informed Commission of an invoice from SBDC for $15,000.00. Commission had committed to 

5k and Ms. Phillips has asked for a new invoice to reflect the appropriate amount and at that 

time will send the payment.  

Jeff Scott-Budget Office 

Informed Commission that the delinquent sewer accounts to the attorney in the near future. 

Reminded Commission that next Tuesday the huddle will be held at the PSC and budget 

projections will take place. Mr. Scott explained that a press release about the ½ cent sales tax 

that rolls out on 04/01 might be a nice reminder for the local businesses as well as the public.  

Chris Coulter- County Administrator  

Mr. Coulter reminded Commission that there is an outstanding legal fee from the Sheriff’s office. 

Discussion of the approval process ensued and will be discussed further at a later date. 

 

Bob Cirtin Adjourned. 
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